
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Support Local 4616  

stand up for fairness in Bonfield 
 
Members of CUPE Local 4616 were forced into a defensive strike on August 1. Their 
employer, the Township of Bonfield, threatened to impose a contract that allowed 
contracting-out of public services and many concessions. 
 

Instead of finding solutions to benefit both the local community and municipal workers, 
Bonfield’s mayor and city council have taken extreme actions including closing the 
municipal dump, hiring scabs, cancelling town council meetings and firing five of the 16 
striking workers. 
 
Support our sisters and brothers in their brave stand for fairness in Bonfield, and send a 
message to governments and employers that CUPE members will stand together 
against bullies everywhere.    
 
GET UPDATES AND SEND WEB SUPPORT:  For strike updates and information 
about picket line support and our drive to “Help Santa Bring Fairness to Bonfield,” visit 
cupe.on.ca/bonfieldstrike 

 

Financial support 
Cheques can be made payable to  

Local 4616  
c/o the CUPE North Bay Area Office 

120 Lakeshore Drive 
North Bay, ON  P1A 2A8 

 
 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 

In solidarity, 
 

 
 
 

Fred Hahn        Candace Rennick 
President        Secretary-Treasurer 
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